
 
 

Auburn Little League (ALL) 2022 Junior Umpire Incentive Program 
 
This season Auburn Little League will be using a “Points System” to define which divisions, umpire positions, and pay 
scale that a Junior umpire will be able to do and receive.  The purpose behind this system is to ensure that Auburn 
provides appropriately trained umpires for the respective divisions they are providing support to.   
 
As a Junior umpire takes more training, does more games, and is at least the minimum age for a specific division, they 
can continue to grow and receive more pay for their support.   Please contact Mike Smith, ALL UIC, for a more detailed 
explanation of how the points system works. 
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